As part of Make a Difference Day, the City of

\D
Fort Lauderdale invites you to join us on Saturday, A WILE B\
October 27 as we cut the ribbon on a new project L
in the Edgewood Neighborhood. W27 0T
SW 28 ST
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Saturday, October 27,2018 at 11:00 AM
S.W. 15th Avenue and S.W. 27 Court
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For details, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommaodation to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755
or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.



